
 
The Directors, Officers, and Employees of Fifth District Savings Bank are saddened by the death of our 
President and CEO, Brian William North. Brian passed away on Monday, June 2, 2025.  Brian North joined 
Fifth District in 1988 and quickly made notable contributions to the success of the Bank.  Brian was 
appointed President and CEO in 2016. His leadership skills, dedication to excellence, and positive attitude 
fostered a warm and welcoming atmosphere among his colleagues and customers.  The management 
team that he assembled and trusted is long-tenured and deeply committed to his conservative, 
community-based banking philosophy. Brian’s legacy will be carried on by his management team which 
will continue to lead a strong, successful, and well-capitalized Bank.  On behalf of the entire Fifth District 
family, we extend our heartfelt condolences to his dedicated wife, Sueann, his children, and the entire 
North Family. 
 


